Ottawa, July 1, 1934,

Dear Mir. Gilhooly:-

I am glad to hear from you again after
some yearaland especially to gets your report :
ae to the general feeling throughout the west.
The verse whioh you eénclose is guite interesting.
It ic doudtlees true that Mr. C;orar has lost
ground substantially by reason of the Home
' Baok fatalkties,

¥ sincerely trust you are getting along well
youreeli end Mrs. Gilrhooly ie in good health,

Youre very truly,

J.A. Gilhocly, %sqg.,
317 King Edward 8t.,
Winnipeg, Han.,
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